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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION- TEACHER OR COMMUNITY LEADER 

 

 

Student applicant name:_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Directions: Dear Teacher or Community Leader, we at the Pascagoula River Audubon Center are soliciting 

applications for participation in our new Junior Naturalist Corps program. Students in grades 7-12 will 

explore the Gulf Coast’s environments, meet natural resource professionals, conduct science research, 

complete community service projects, and more. At the end of our 9-month program, students will earn a 

Junior Naturalist certificate and be ready to intern or volunteer at the many nature-tourism centers along the 

Coast. As part of the application process, we are asking that each student submit a letter of recommendation 

from a NON-RELATIVE teacher or community leader. Letters of recommendation are due by 5 p.m. on 

Wednesday, September 27th.  

 

Recommendor’s Name:  

 

 

Title: 

 

How long have you know the applicant?  

 

 

What do you consider to be this student’s strengths?  

 

 

 

 

What do you consider to be this student’s weaknesses?  

 

 

 

 

Would you recommend this student for participation in our Junior Naturalist Corps program?  

 

 


